Magnifico, Rose

Subject:

FW: City Park Homes

C_\
Communication
COUNCIL: ______
CWARPT. No. 28 Item 2

From: Joe Greco [mailto:joegreco@concordfoodcentre.ca]

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 2:55 PM

To: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u> **Subject:** City Park Homes

Mr. Jeffrey Abrams
Office of the City Clerk
Level 100
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, On
L6A1T1

Reference: Z.16.001

OP.16.001

Dufferin and Centre Street

Dear Mr. Abrams,

I am writing this letter to you today in regards to the above noted file and proposed development at Dufferin and Centre Street. As a long time business owner and contributor to the community, I would like to add my support to the urban development adjacent to my store. I believe it is a great fit for the neighbourhood and will only enhance the community and the businesses that surround it. Please make my support known to council and should you require more information or comments from me, I would be glad to speak to council.

Thank you for your time,

Joe Greco Concord Food Centre 1438 Centre St, Thornhill, ON